A Compendium of Recognition Letters for AMIE

ENGINEERING PROJECTS (INDIA) LTD
(A GOVT. OF INDIA ENTERPRISE)

HIMALAYA HOUSE, KASTURBA GANDHI ROAD, NEW DELHI -1
luly 7, 1972

PER/Gen/14
Dear Sir,
We are in receipt of your letter No.BCT/158 dated July 3, 1972.

The candidates who have passed Sections'A' & 'B' of the Associate Membership Examination (AMIE)
are also eligible to apply for the posts of Engineers, as we consider them equivalent to candidates having
degreein engineering.

Yours faithfully,
Sd/-
D.SARAN
Administrative Officer
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